From: Masroor / Nargis_

Sent: Friday, 22 November 2013 1:03 PM
To: Standard Consultation

Comment / suggestions

I hereby wish to share my concern about this issue that there should be some changes or flexibility in English
proficiency criteria to be registered with AHPRA.

For example in OETS one "C" with three "B" should be acceptable or otherwise the component with "C" should be
reexamined. Its not fare to re-examine the pass components again.

For IELTS, over all 7 band with minimum 6.5 in each component would be a good change.

Thanks.





